
8th graders and high school students 
 

What are you doing to keep your faith alive and strong? 

Be a part of the St. James Youth Group – The God Squad 

On Sunday, March 22 

come to our Youth Mass at 5:30 in St. James Church 

 and our Open House from 6:30-8:00 in the Eck Center 

(Join us for some FAITH, FUN and FOOD) 

Serving our 

community 

Sharing our 

faith 

The 
 

God 
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E-mail us at SJGodSquad@verizon.net and get on our mailing list 

Follow us at SJGodSquad for meetings, service projects and news  
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